
Subject: Support for SB 2386  North Dakota Cottage Law


Dear Members of the Legislative Committee,


As a loyal customer of North Dakota’s talented cottage 
bakers, I strongly support SB 2386, which would allow 
bakers to ship their products. This change would enable 
clients like me to continue enjoying delicious baked 
goods from small businesses like Jenetta’s Simple Treats, 
even when distance is a factor.


These treats have become an essential part of my family’s 
celebrations and traditions. Expanding shipping options 
would also help small business owners who are part of the 
military community. Many of these entrepreneurs face the 
challenge of moving frequently due to duty station 
changes, forcing them to rebuild their client base from 
scratch each time. Allowing shipping would help them 
maintain loyal customers and provide stability for their 
businesses, regardless of where they are stationed.


I urge you to support this bill and help our cottage bakers 
grow while continuing to serve their communities with 
care and quality.


Sincerely,


Giorgia De Sanzuane with GDS Photography LLC


Niceville, Florida





